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I strongly oppose changing the way our voting system works. It’s works for all 

Oregonians. Voting Tuesday is not a day off in Oregon, and even for it to be a 

government day off many businesses still operate and require their workers to come 

in, how will they vote? The elderly who can’t drive, the sick who can’t leave their 

hospital beds, the 18 year olds in college classes and the hard working people in 

Eastern Oregon who don’t live close to a polling place all will be deeply effected if this 

bill passes because you will be taking away their voices. 

 

Let’s call this what it is…a voter suppression tactic. I am disgusted that this has even 

come up after our last election with little to no evidence of any fraud.  


